
ATTENTION: SHONA BATGE 
 
Our association has worked with ForestWorks for some time and we are part of its working 
groups and timber industry liaison network. 
 
In our opinion ForestWorks accurately and reliably represents the views of our industry on 
skills and employment issues and has the support of the industry and, in our view, the 
current Government. 
 
We value ForestWorks contribution and advice as well as the knowledge they provide 
towards skilling the current and future workforce. 
 
In the view of our association ForestWorks are a key component of the timber industry and 
we need their Industry Skills Council role to be continued. 
 
Regards 
 
Colin Fitzpatrick 
Chief Executive Officer 
Timber & Building Materials Association (Aust.) Ltd 
Tel: (02) 9277 3133 
Fax: (02) 9437 1222 
Mob: 0414 934 028 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


